
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT: 

Julie McClure 
Public Information Officer 
East Central District Health Department 
Email:  jmcclure@ecdhd.ne.gov 
T: (402) 562-7500 ext 229 
C: (402) 910-6579 
 
DATE:  August 28, 2020 
TIME:  11:00 A.M. 
 
 
[Columbus]—East Central District Health Department (ECDHD) has learned of a COVID-19 related death 
in Colfax County.  The deceased was a male, in his early 60’s, with underlying health conditions.  
 
Since March, the four counties of the ECDHD jurisdiction, (Boone, Colfax, Nance and Platte), have 
recorded a total of 1,592 cases of COVID-19, and eight deaths.  This is the first COVID-19 related death in 
the jurisdiction since June 23, and the first in Colfax County since May 21. 
 
Currently, ECDHD counties are under Phase III Directed Health Measures (DHMs), but will move to Phase 
IV DHMs on September 14, 2020.  More information about the DHMs can be found on the ECDHD 
website at: https://ecdhd.ne.gov/covid-2019-novel-coronavirus/directed-health-measures.html  For 
information about COVID-19 in our area, please go to: https://ecdhd.ne.gov/covid-2019-novel-
coronavirus/ 

 

 

 

      ### 

https://ecdhd.ne.gov/covid-2019-novel-coronavirus/directed-health-measures.html
https://ecdhd.ne.gov/covid-2019-novel-coronavirus/
https://ecdhd.ne.gov/covid-2019-novel-coronavirus/

